
  

  

  

  



 

A Big Thank You to the Round-Up 

Grant Program at South River EMC! 

Their grant will allow us to purchase 

two new coolers to replace a 

larger, inefficient one. Refrigeration 

is so important in safe food 

handling. Be sure to check out next 

months Newsletter to see our newest 

additions to the Pantry!  
 

 

 

May 1st there will be a Yard Sale held in the Food Pantry parking lot all 

proceeds go directly to funding our mission of feeding the hungry in our 

community! Come see us starting at 8 a.m. 😊 



 

🎉Spotlight🎉 

Meet Corey, He is our new truck 

driver! He came to us during the 

middle of March. Corey is originally 

from Jamaica but him and his family 

moved to North Carolina last year. 

He is a proud father of 6 children 

who share his hobbies of fishing and 

cooking! When asked why he chose 

to take the job helping our mission 

he said “I am truly grateful to be 

doing the Lord’s work and meeting 

new friends!” Welcome to the 

Family!  

  
 

 

 

We would also like to give a huge thanks to Central Electric Membership 

Corporation and their Round-Up Grant Program for donating $3,000 to the Pantry for 

Food Preservation! With Community support like this we are able to feed over 1,000 

people each month!  
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